
 

June 15, 2020 

Inner Peace Counseling, Inc. 

COVID -19 Response and Policy 

 

Inner Peace Counseling, Inc. is committed to the health and well-being 
of their clients, staff, and the community. 

We will be offering HIPAA compliant telehealth services as a response 
to the COVID-19 pandemic. Inner Peace Counseling, Inc. clinicians will 
discuss with you the benefits and limitations of utilizing telehealth 
services. 

 

 


